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March 19, 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Your student has a great opportunity to experience a wonderful conference on Wednesday, March 26, 2014.  Twenty six Accounting students will be attending the annual MACPA (Michigan Association of Certified Public Accountants) conference at Western Michigan University in the Fetzer Center. 
At the conference, students will learn first-hand what the accounting profession is all about.  From hunting down corporate fraudsters and playing a part on the bench of the hottest sports teams, to corporate CEOs, Certified Public Accountants are at the head of successful and exciting Michigan, national and international businesses.  CPAs, accounting professionals and college students share their experiences in this exciting field during the day-long event.  Students will listen in on discussions about accounting careers, the income potential, interviewing skills, and even how to make the transition from high school to college.

We will be leaving Portage Northern by school van at 8:00 a.m. and will return by 2:00 p.m.  A continental breakfast and lunch are provided, and there is no cost to your student.  We also have the opportunity to tour the Haworth College of Business at Western Michigan University.  An Administrative Dismissal will be given for the day.
Please sign the attached permission slip.  If you have any questions I can be reached by email, ameyer@portageps.org, or by phone, 269-323-5513.  Thank you for letting your student participate in this wonderful opportunity.  Keep in mind that your student needs to be dressed professionally for the conference.
Sincerely,

Amy Meyer
Accounting Teacher

